
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
28 November 2016 

To whom it may concern, 

Re: Consultation for Proposed Admission Arrangements 2018/2019 Krishna Avanti Primary School 
Harrow 

The Admissions Code of Practice 2012 requires an Admissions Authority to consult each time it proposes to 
make significant changes to its admissions arrangements.  

The Governing Body on behalf of Avanti Schools Trust is the Admission Authority for Krishna Avanti Primary 
School and administers the admission arrangements on behalf of the London Borough of Harrow for Krishna 

Avanti Primary School.  

Please see attached for the proposed admission arrangements.  

Accordingly, Avanti School’s Trust and the Governors of Krishna Avanti Primary School are undertaking this 

statutory consultation process with the parents and other stakeholders for Krishna Avanti Primary School 
including:  

• parents of children between the ages of two and eleven;  

• other persons in the relevant area who in the opinion of the admission authority have an interest in the 
proposed admissions;  

• all other admission authorities within the relevant area (except that primary schools need not consult 
secondary schools);  

• whichever of the governing body and the local authority who are not the admission authority;  

• any adjoining neighbouring local authorities where the admission authority is the local authority; and  

• in the case of faith schools, the body or person representing the religion or religious denomination.  

Avanti School Trust and the Governors of Krishna Avanti school wishes to invite interested parties to take part 
in this consultation on the revision of Krishna Avanti Primary School’s Admission Policy for 2018-2019 – please 

see http://www.avanti.org.uk/kapsharrow for the proposed admission arrangements.  

Interested parties wishing to comment on the proposed amendments be submitted in writing by email to: 

kapsharrow@avanti.org.uk or by post to: School Admissions, Krishna Avanti Primary School, Camrose Avenue, 

Edgware, Middlesex, HA8 6ES.   

The consultation will take place for 6 weeks from Monday 28 November 2016 until Monday 9 January 2017. 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

Mr Yuvraj Rana  
Chair of Regional Governing Body 
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